

Dear St Nicholas Parish,
As you are aware we are going to
begin restoration of the exterior
and interior of our beautiful
Cathedral. All the research has
been done and now hopefully we
can begin.

The exterior will be completely redone where necessary, and many changes made to protect it. The estimate by our forensic architects for the exterior work is approx. 2 million dollars.

I am asking anyone interested in developing a financial plan to help pay for this would be greatly appreciated. If you are interested, please contact Denise at our Parish Office 727-937-3540 and I will get back to you. Meetings will begin after Epiphany. We need your ideas and guidance.

Sincerely and Thank You!

NIKITAS MANIAS ARCHON DEPUTATOS PARISH COUNCIL PRESIDENT

WE'RE LOOKING FOR NEW IDEAS

SAINT NICHOLAS GREEK ORTHODOX CATHEDRAL

www.stnicholastarpon.org